Hello Mill Creek, it is Thursday, March 6th!
Panther Sports Update!

Last night was a big night for our basketball teams! Our 7th-grade team brought the energy and took
home a huge victory—great job, Panthers! Our 8th-grade team fought down to the wire in a
heartbreaking 3-point loss. Even though the scoreboard didn’t go our way, their hustle and
determination were truly impressive.

Any girl's basketball player who has not turned in their uniform needs to turn it into Mr. Hurt as soon
as possible.

Mill Creek Madness has begun! Remember to be in class on time every hour to advance your class in
the bracket!

Mill Creek's Annual Movie Night is coming up on Friday, March 21st from 4-5:30 PM, doors open at
3:45 PM in the gym. This event is for Mill Creek students only; it is $10 to attend. Tickets include 2
slices of pizza, one beverage, one type of candy, and FREE popcorn all night! Tickets go on sale
TOMORROW, Friday, March 7th.

National School Breakfast Week March 3-7, 2025. During this week we will be drawing raffle tickets.
Whoever has a Star on their ticket will win a free a la carte item. We will be doing this every morning
during National School Breakfast Week. There is a Breakfast Trivia posted in the Panther Google
Classroom. The students who answer the questions correctly will be put in a drawing for a chance to

win a $25 gift card to Starbucks. The more questions students get correct the more times their name
will be put in the gift card drawing. The winner will be drawn TOMORROW, Friday, March 7th after
breakfast.

If you are interested in participating in Middle School Track, please sign up in the Panther Google
Classroom or on the office sign-up sheet. If you are interested in participating in Tennis, please sign up
in the office.

March is Reading Month! This week is Read Across America Spirit Week to celebrate Dr. Seuss's
birthday! Tomorrow’s theme is “Oh the places you’ll go!” Wear a shirt with your favorite destination

on it!

8th graders, a reminder that MiCareerQuest permission slips and course sign-oft forms are due next
Friday, March 14. If you need an extra copy, they are available in the main office or Mr. Swift’s room.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



